
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 27th June 2024 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
We cannot believe how quickly this year is going already and there are so many things planned for the children in Year 6 
that we thought it would be useful to set out all the exciting events in one letter; we hope it will be useful.   
 
Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July 2024 – Year 6 Induction Day at MOCs 
Thursday 4th July 2024 – Year 6 Induction Day at Abbeyfield and St Laurence  
Monday 8th July 2024 – TD Day 
Thursday 11th July 2024 – Year 6 Induction Day at St Laurence 
 
Any Year 6 children who are not going to a transition day, are expected to be in school.  
 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July 2024 – Bikeability Group 1 
Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th July 2024 – Bikeability Group 2 
 
The Greatest Showman Production – Wednesday 17th July 2024 
On Wednesday 17th July 2024 the year 6 children will be performing their end of year production. The starting time is 
1:45pm.  In addition to this, there is a further performance at 5:00pm on the same evening (Wednesday 17th July). The 
children will need a costume, but we will let you know about this in a separate note; this needs to be brought into school (in 
a labelled carrier bag) by Wednesday 10th July.   
 
Leavers’ Party and PTA Disco 
Friday 19th July (5-8pm) 
Children can arrive at school at 5 and head up to the classroom. Together we will cook pizza, have a water fight and get 
ready for the school disco. The disco will be held in the school hall by the PTA from 7pm-8pm. We will ensure the children 
have a fun evening together. Children will need to be collected after the disco. 
 
Leavers’ Service  
This will be held on Tuesday 23rd July (2-3.00 pm) at St Michael’s Church. All parents are welcome. If any other friends 
or family members wish to attend the service, they are more than welcome but they will need to sit at the back of the church. 
After the service, children will need to be picked up from St Michael’s Church. Any children who attend after school club 
can be brought back in the mini bus. 
 
Wednesday 24th July  
You are also welcome to come to the Leaver’s Worship at 9:15am, on the last day of term, where we will be saying a final 
goodbye to our Year 6 children. Spaces will be limited to one adult per child.  
 
We think that is everything, but, with so many things happening to celebrate the children’s last weeks at Primary School, 
there may be a few more notes that come home so please look out for them. If you have any questions about any of the 
above, please feel free to contact us via Class Dojo.  
 
We hope the children have a memorable end to their time at Forest and Sandridge; we will be very sad to see them go!  
Thank you for your continued support; they have been a fabulous Year 6.  ☺ 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Izzie Duck 
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